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22/10/2022  20:23:202022/3534/P COMMNT Raymond Grech Dear Planning, 

I have concerns with the terraces at levels 3 and 4 that look onto the neighbouring property on Brownlow 

mews and potentially into my flats rear windows when these terraces are used. I own the top floor flat where I 

have 2 large windows to the rear of my flat in the kitchen and dinning room. I am interested in understanding 

overlooking and loss of privacy when these terraces are used. What is the design of the side of the terraces 

and will they have solid walls/balustrades and not glass to prevent overlooking? 

Can restrictions be put in place for specific hours of work as to not interrupt neighbouring properties. Can the 

works be limited to Monday to Friday within working hours? 

Thanks,

Raymond
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